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October 13, 2016

Dear Members of County Council,

The Sherwood Park Music Festival Association is a not-for-profit, charitable registered
society that is run and managed by volunteers.

We are seeking funding to cover the cost of new registration software, which will aid us in
running and managing our organization more efficiently. We know that through this
software purchase, we will be able to effectively reduce the number of volunteer hours our
association requires from its dedicated volunteers.

We appreciate your consideration to cover the cost of this purchase for the Music Festival
Association.

Sincerely,

Janelle Orr
Festival Director — Sherwood Park Music Festival 2017
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Music Festival Suite Software Purchase

Initial Set up fee
Festival year subscription
November 1, 2015-October 31, 2016

Total
GST

Grand Total

October 13, 2016

$500.00
$500.00

$1000.00
$50.00

$1050.00

Enclosure I






